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Item No. 15.5.1 

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item
(Submitted to Municipal
Clerk’s Office by Noon
Monday)

 Request from the Floor

Date of Council Meeting:  November 26, 2019 

Subject:  By-law to enable On-site septic financing 

Motion for Council to Consider: 

That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report for the establishment of a new HRM By-law or 
amend the existing By-Law C-1000 Respecting Charges for the Resolution of Inadequate Water 
Supply to enable the municipality to assist property owners with the financing of replacing or upgrading 
of on-site septic / sewage disposal equipment. 

Reason: 

The Legislature has recently passed Bill 201 and it received Royal Assent on October 30/19 which 
amended the HRM Charter to allow municipalities to offer the service to resident with onsite water and 
sewage disposal systems. 

Outcome Sought: 

Have the ability to assist residents to repair faulty septic systems in order to protect the local natural 
environment. 

Councillor David Hendsbee District  2 


